
Electricity Consumption and Renewable
Generation in Northern Ireland: Year
Ending September 2019

A report detailing the percentage of electricity consumption in Northern
Ireland generated from renewable sources has been published today.

Essential Skills Statistical Bulletin
Published

The Department for the Economy has today published a statistical bulletin:
Essential Skills Enrolments and Outcomes in Northern Ireland from 2002/03 to
2018/19.

Statistical Bulletin: Indicator 31

These statistical bulletins present data on and facilitate monitoring of
population indicators informing Outcome 9 of The Outcomes Delivery Plan
2018/19: ‘We are a shared, welcoming and confident society that respects
diversity’. All figures are 2018 unless otherwise stated.

Statement on funding allocation to
Department of Health

The annual January monitoring round process is currently underway. During
this process Departments declare reduced requirements and surrender any
funding no longer required to the Department of Finance for reallocation.
These reallocations are normally made in January.
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Department tables fresh pay offer

The Department of Health has today met with trade unions to outline fresh pay
proposals to end the current industrial dispute. The new offer involves an
additional £28m.

https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/department-tables-fresh-pay-offer

